
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Every year, Jaguar Land Rover run a ‘Primary Schools Challenge’. Crackley Hall are excited to once again be 
putting a team forward to take part in one of the Regional Finals in May next year. 
 
Our Junior 4 team this year is made up of five 8 and 9 year olds, and we are called ‘Firecrackers’. 
 
Last year, our school was lucky enough to win the Regional Final and go through to the National Finals. Our car 
was the third fastest in the whole competition and although we did not win the National Final, we are so 
proud of how well our car performed. This year we would very much like to aim high and win again. 
 
The link for more information about the JLR Primary Schools Challenge is: 
http://www.primaryschoolchallenge.com/home/. If you have time, please take a look. You will be able to see 
the high standard of the contenders and take a look at the cars made. It’s such an exciting time and we think 
it’s very important to promote interest in education and careers for the future generation with STEM 
(Science/Technology/Engineering/Maths). We hope that we can become engineers or scientists in the future! 
 
We are hoping that local companies might sponsor us in different ways. We need donations to support the 
purchase of card and printing resources as well as our merchandising and racing suits. 
This experience will help us to find out about all aspects of producing a successful racing car from its 
engineering through to the promotion and running of a business. We really hope that you might be able to 
support us in some way, to help us to develop the best car we can and to be a real part of our challenge team. 
 
How we might be able to help you: 
 

 We will promote your company name on our merchandise – clothing, balloons, hats, t-shirts, 
banners, bunting… 

 Your company will be mentioned in all of our media coverage 
 Tickets for the VIP race day, where you can mingle with other company sponsors 

 
If you work with or for a company that you think might be interested in supporting us, we would like to invite 
you and a guest on Monday 10 December to watch a presentation by the team to see if you would like to help 
us through sponsorship or support. 
 
If you would like to find out more about sponsoring us or to attend this event, please would you email our 
teacher Mrs Spillane to let her know that you would like to come to our presentation or to receive further 
information: margaretspillane@crackleyhall.co.uk 
 
 
Thank you so much and we hope to see you on December 10th! 
 
 
 
Amelia Hunt, Jasper Nicholls, Woody Osborn, Henry Verity and Thomas Zanyi  (aged 8 and 9) 
 
Mrs Hardwick & Mrs Spillane  
 

http://www.primaryschoolchallenge.com/home/
mailto:margaretspillane@crackleyhall.co.uk

